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Peasmarsh Place Newsletter 

Roof repairs 
We are having the scaffolding put in place today, ready for the roofing repairs to begin. 
We are hoping these will be completed on Friday 4th December. We are sorry for the 
inconvenience this has caused with visiting, however we must ensure everyone 
remains safe whilst work is carried out. 
 

 

We are asking if families 
would like to donate any 
Solar powered Christmas 
lights or decorations to 

Peasmarsh Place, 
unfortunately due to 

COVID-19, our 
decorations need to be 

limited inside this year so 
we would like to make 
outside cheerful and 

festive for our residents to 
enjoy. 

 

Some of the residents have 
enjoyed creating their very 
own animals using various 
fabrics and 
patterns. 

Alternatively, residents 
can enjoy games with a 

cup of tea 

 

Ann Celebrated 
her  
Birthday this 
month, 
We wish her 
many happy  
Return.   

 
Work has been completed on the front 
bathroom. It is fully functioning with a 
walk-in bath for residents to use if they 
wish. 
 
 

 
We will keep you all updated with when visiting will run again. 
 
We hope that you all remain safe and well 
 
From all at Peasmarsh Place 

 


